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On the Road 

With Road Scholar 
We’re starting off the New Year with a program you won’t want to miss, especially if 
you like to travel, experience different cultures and meet interesting people.  Jill Swaim, a 
Road Scholar Ambassador, will be our guest speaker, and present a sampling of the 
educational travel adventures available through Road Scholar.  Many of you are familiar 
with Road Scholar which is a program created by Elderhostel, Inc., the world’s leading 
not-for-profit educational travel organization providing learning opportunities 
specifically for adults.   

With 65,000 domestic and international programs in some 150 countries, Road Scholar 
has a destination and interest for just about every taste. Approximately 100,000 
participants join the non-profit each year and afford themselves of the high-quality and 
affordable educational experiences. You could be one of them. 

In Road Scholar's early days, interest was spread rapidly through word-of-mouth, from 
one friend to another.  As Road Scholar Ambassadors, Jill and her colleagues continue 
this tradition today by sharing Road Scholar with the people in communities all over the 
country. She is a seasoned Road Scholar participant who volunteers her time to present 
informative talks on the many wonderful travel adventures that await you as a Road 
Scholar participant.  Some of you may be able to add to her comments from your own 
experiences.  Come and join us for an enjoyable and interesting afternoon! 

SATURDAY, Jan. 16, 2016 

11:30 AM 
Vitello’s Restaurant 

4349 Tujunga Ave., Studio City 
818-769-0928 

$4 valet parking adjacent as well as street parking; Carpooling recommended 

Cost is $25 all inclusive for three course Pasta luncheon (appetizer, salad and pasta 
dish); includes soft drinks, iced tea or coffee.  No Host Bar is also available.  This is a 
great opportunity to reach out to friends and colleagues and invite them to join you.  
Please submit your RSVP by noon on Wednesday, Jan. 13 to Ginny Hatfield at 
ginnyvmh@aol.com or 818-970-4577.  Late submissions can be accommodated 
depending upon space.  Participants cancelling after noon on the 13th will be billed 
unless our guaranteed count is met. 

 

 

 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 

 
In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  

There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, 

sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

 


